
Lower Farm Times 
December 2020 | Edition 20 

Remembrance Day 
 

This month, the children have been learning 
about Remembrance Day. We had special 
assemblies with Mr How where we had to 
stay silent for 2 whole minutes! We also 
produced some amazing work with Mrs 
Tibbits to make our amazing Remembrance 
display which we hope you enjoy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children in Need 
 
Thank you for helping the children to support 
Children in Need. We have learnt about what 
Children in Need is and where our money 
goes. We watched a video about children 
who are carers and all the amazing things 
that Children in Need does to support them. 
We raised an amazing £140, so thank you to 
everyone for their support! 
 
 
Please see 
overleaf for 
our full list of 
dates for the 
diary. 
  
 
 

Odd Socks Day 
 
On Monday 16th November, we all came in 
wearing odd socks to raise awareness for 
anti-bullying week. We looked at what 
’bullying’ actually means and what makes a 
good friend so that we can all help ensure 
that everyone stays safe and happy in 
school. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Friends of Lower 

Farm 
 
A massive thank you to everyone who took 
the time to enter our logo competition for 
our new ‘Friends of Lower farm’ group who 
will be helping to run school fundraising  
events. 
 
   The winner of the competition with this 
amazing design was Florence – many 
congratulations! I hope you all agree it is 
an amazing design. 
 



Pumpkin Competition  

Winners 
Also, many congratulations to all the winners of our first ever pumpkin competition – it 
was brilliant to see all your creations and I hope you agree we had a seriously spooky 
display for the local pumpkin walk. 

The winners were: 

Scariest - Brogan and Kaelan 

Cutest – Niall and Esmae 

Largest – Hugo and Filip 

Smallest – Ronnie and Rory 

Also, a special thank you to Mr Pittam for                              
putting the display together! 

 

Dates for your diary 
It has been really unfortunate that we haven’t been able to run a lot of our normal 
events to get to know you all on a different level. However, we are trying to host some 
events and the proposed dates are as follows: 

 

Friday 4th December:  Non-uniform Day - bring in some chocolate for the  
      Chocolate Tombola. 

Wednesday 9th December: Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day - bring in a 
      donation for Save the Children. 

Friday 11th December:  Non-uniform Day - bring in a bottle for the Bottle  
      Tombola. 

Monday 14th December:  Reception Class Nativity Video Screening at 18:00 

Tuesday 15th December:  Year 1 Christmas Songs Video Screening at 18:00 

(Please note that these videos are TBC due to possible Covid-19 restrictions - 
we are hoping to safely video the children’s performances in school and then 
stream them via Teams or Zoom at 18:00 on the evenings of the above dates). 

Wednesday 16th December: Christmas Quiz Night and Remote Christmas Fayre Prize 
      Giving (information to follow). 

Friday 18th December:  Non-uniform (party clothes) - Christmas Party Day   

      School Finishes at 13:30 

Christmas Holidays - Monday 21st December - Friday 1st January 

Monday 4th January:  INSET Day (children not in school) 

 

 


